From: Jenny Lapham

To:

Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act Request

Date: Tuesday, 21 May 2019 11:07:00 a.m.

Dear

I refer to your e-mail of 2 May 2019 requesting information relating to the cancelled OMV meeting.

I response to your request I advised that the Chief Executive Officer, Dr Sue Bidrose and the Deputy Mayor, Cr Chris Staynes meet with a representative on 8 April 2019.

The meeting scheduled for the 29 April 2019 was cancelled via e-mail on 26 April 2019.

Regards.

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer Civic

P 03 4774000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand www.dunedin.govt.nz